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January 25th, 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 

Thank you for your interest in sending your child to Holy Cross Catholic Secondary School in 
September. The Holy Cross 2023-2024 registration package is enclosed, and an open house 
event outlining the grade 9 program will take place on February 15th starting at 6:30. The open 
house will include a presentation of the course selection and registration process and will offer 
your child an opportunity to visit the school and experience our vibrant school community. 
 

The HC registration package includes: 

• Grade 9 Registration Form; 

• Grade 9 Course Selection Form;  

• Instructions for completing course selections online – ALCDSB partner school students 
only; 

• Tri-Board Transportation Services secondary school transportation application; 

• Freedom of Information Consent Form and 

• Grade 9 Information Booklet.  
 

For students currently enrolled in the ALCDSB, please ensure that all forms are completed and 
returned to your Grade 8 teacher by Monday, March 6, 2023. Your grade 8 teacher will forward 
your registration to Holy Cross. Students should enter their course selection on their 
myblueprint account found on the ALCDSB student virtual commons. 
 

For students not currently enrolled in ALCDSB, please ensure that all forms are completed and 
returned to Holy Cross Student Services by Monday, March 6, 2023. To complete your 
application please include copies of: 

• Most recent Elementary Provincial Report Card (February 2023); 

• Baptismal Certificate OR Birth Certificate OR Passport; 

• Application for Direction of School Support and 

• A copy of most recent immunization records (required by the KFL&A Health Unit) 
 

We look forward to providing you with the best high school experience. Please contact myself or 
a member of our Student Services or Special Education Departments if you require any 
assistance.  
 

Sincerely 

 
 
Terri Daniel, 
Principal 
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